TASMANIAN PLANNING COMMISSION

Our ref: DOC/24/33959
Officer: Linda Graham
Phone: 6165 6826

Email: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au

26 March 2024

Mr Jason Whitehead

By email: im_ whitehead@hotmail.com

Dear Mr Whitehead

Huon Valley Local Provisions Schedule (LPS)

Request for submission

I am writing in relation to a direction response received from the Department of Natural
Resources and the Environment in relation to Direction 5 issued on the 21 February 2024.
The direction relates to the proposed Scenic Protection Area at Blackswan Lagoon,
Recherche Bay.

The Commission seeks a further submission from Leprena Trust in relation to the
Department’s response. The response can be accessed via the link below:

https://www.planning.tas.gov.au/ _data/assets/pdf file/0008/754037/Submission-
Department-of-Natural-Resources-and-Environment-Tasmania-19-March-2024.pdf

Any submission must be submitted to the Commission by the 5 April 2024.

If you require further information please contact Linda Graham, Planning Adviser,
on 6165 6826.

Yours sincerely

John Ramsay
Delegate (Chair)
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